
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 12:16 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Bury the lines  
  
T. M. Miller 
10 Checkerberry Lane 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
October 12, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
It is extremely important to the residence of New Hampshire that our voices be heard. We have done everything we can to be 
heard and yet there are rumors that this project is going to continue above ground. We are open minded and do not want to be 
obstructionist but we simply cannot abide this. The powerlines for the northern pass project must be buried in order for the project 
to be except a bowl to the people who must live with it .  Please do not approve this project unless the powerlines will be buried. 
 
 
Very Sincerely, 
T. M. Miller 
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